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CLASS OF 2023 SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM  

October 2018 

Dear 8th grade student and family,  

The Danaher Lynch Family Foundation is excited to announce the details of our Class of 2023 CEC 
Scholarship Program. This year will mark our 5th year of DLFF Scholarships and we are proud to say that 
our scholar family has grown to more than 75 students currently attending Conwell-Egan Catholic.  

DLFF is a strong supporter of Catholic education in the Lower Bucks County area and we acknowledge 
the excellent educational experience that Conwell-Egan Catholic High School offers our community. 
Therefore, we are proud to continue our scholar’s program by offering $2,000 scholarships to 8th grade 
students who are selected through the DLFF application process.  

Our founders, Tom and Patty Lynch believe that everyone has more potential than they realize.  When 
reviewing applications to select the scholarship recipients, our team looks at the whole student.  While 
commitment to academics is part of the selection criteria, we recognize that students can be successful 
in a variety of ways. Consideration is given to students who participate in both school and community 
programs, display a giving back mindset and demonstrate a variety of extracurricular interests.   

DLFF offers three types of scholarships - the DLFF Community Scholarship, the DLFF Visual Arts 
Scholarship and the DLFF Performing Arts Scholarship. The Visual and Performing Arts Scholarship 
applications will be reviewed, and recipients selected by the CEC Fine Arts Department. If an applicant is 
not chosen as a Fine Arts Scholarship recipient, they may still be considered for a DLFF Community 
Scholarship.  All DLFF scholarships are renewable for four years at Conwell-Egan Catholic High School if 
the recipient remains in good standing based on our DLFF Scholarship Policy located on our website.  

The DLFF Scholarship application process is a paperless only system.  These applications are accessible 
via the DLFF website at as well as Conwell-Egan’s website. Please review our Scholarship FAQ’s 
document on our DLFF Scholarship homepage for important guidelines in completing the DLFF 
Scholarship application.  

In order to be eligible for a DLFF CEC Scholarship, all applicants must have filed both a CEC application as 
well as a Facts Grant and Aid application with Conwell-Egan Catholic.  Any questions regarding these 
application systems can be directed to Kate Rice, CEC Director of Admissions at KRice@conwell-
egan.org.  

Please feel free to reach out to any of our team members listed below with questions regarding the 
DLFF/CEC Scholarship program.  

 

Susan DiLisio   Kathleen Shegda   Pam Lynch 

Executive Director  Director of Educational Services  Director of Community Services 

Sue@DLFF.org   Kathy@DLFF.org   Pam@DLFF.org  

http://www.dlff.org/scholarships
http://www.conwell-egan.org/
https://philadelphia.mystudentsprogress.com/MSP/autoprocess/admissionsandprospects.cfm?formname=CNXOwhZN
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid

